
 
Education Development Charges – Notice of Public Meetings 

First Meeting – Policy Review Public Meeting 
Tuesday, January 16th, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 

Boardroom, 133 Greenbank Road 
 

TAKE NOTICE that on January 16th, 2024, the Ottawa-Carleton District School Board (OCDSB) will hold a 
public meeting pursuant to Section 257.60 of the Education Act. The purpose of the first meeting will be 
to review the current education development charge policies of the Board and to solicit public input.  
Any person who attends the meeting may make a representation to the Board in respect of the policies. 
The Board will also consider any written submissions. 
 
A Policy Review Document is contained as an Appendix to the Board’s 2024 Education Development 
Charges Background Study report. The Policy Review document sets out the Board’s policies for the 
current education development charge by-law and will be available no later than December 22, 2023, at 
the Board Offices, during regular office hours or through the following website: www.ocdsb.ca  
 

Second Meeting – Successor By-Law Public Meeting 
Tuesday, January 16th, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. 

Boardroom, 133 Greenbank Road 
 
Pursuant to Section 257.63 of the Act, the Board will hold a second public meeting to consider the 
continued imposition of education development charges set out in section 257.63 of the Act, and to 
inform the public generally about the education development charge proposal. Any person who attends 
the meeting may make a representation to the Board in respect of the proposal. The Board will also 
consider any written submissions.  All submissions received in writing and those expressed at the public 
meeting will be considered prior to the passage and enactment of an education development charge by-
law.  
 
The education development charge background study required under Section 257.61 of the Act 
(including the proposed EDC by-law) and setting out the Board’s education development charge 
proposal will be available (i.e. the EDC background Study report and EDC Policy Review document) no 
later than December 22nd, 2023 at the Board Offices, during regular office hours or through the Boards’ 
website.  
 
Finally, it is anticipated that the OCDSB will consider adoption of a successor by-law imposing education 
development charges in the City of Ottawa on March 5th, 2024.  
 

Third Public Meeting – In Consideration of By-Law Adoption 
Committee of the Whole Meeting, Tuesday, March 5th, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. 

Boardroom, 133 Greenbank Road 
 

The purpose of this meeting is to entertain the Board’s approval to adopt a successor EDC by-law in the 
City of Ottawa.  Any person who attends the meeting may make representation in respect of this 
matter.   
 
Submissions and requests to address the Board should fill out the delegation’s form found at the 
following link:  https://forms.ocdsb.ca/Forms/Become-A-Delegate 
 
The Board will receive submissions of delegation forms at any time but would appreciate receiving them 
one week prior to the Board meeting, so that they may be distributed to trustees in advance. Any 
questions regarding the delegation process, please contact: 
 
Contact: Darren Gatley, Senior Board Coordinator 
Email:  darren.gatley@ocdsb.ca  
 
All comments or requests for further information regarding this matter may be directed to Karyn 
Ostafichuk, Manager of Planning, at 613-596-8211 ext. 8634 or may be sent vail e-mail to 
2024edcbylaw@ocdsb.ca.  
 
 
            Lynn Scott                                          Pino Buffone  
      Chair of the Board                                                                    Director of Education  
 
        www.ocdsb.ca                                     Tel: 613-721-1820  


